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2nd February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Pantomime - Wakefield Theatre Royal

We are planning to take children in current Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 to the Wakefield Theatre Royal, in
December to watch the performance of Cinderella (actual dates to be confirmed). Each Year
group will go on different days, and will walk to the Theatre.

The cost of a ticket is £12.50, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of the full amount to
be paid by the 18th February 2024, if you would like your child to attend. It is important for us
to stress that only children who have paid the full amount by this date will be able to
attend, all other children will stay in school. Please note that payments are non-refundable,
due to school having to pay the full amount within three weeks of the booking.

Payments and consent are to be made via ParentPay, our online payment system, under the
payment item ‘508022 Theatre Visit (November/December 2024)’. If you do not have login
information for ParentPay, please let us know.

More information will be sent to children who have paid nearer the time.

Thank you

Miss Callaghan
Year 6 Teacher


